
CALLING ALL RESIDENTS!  

   

  Join your Parish Councillors for wine and nibbles at the  

    

  Annual Parish Meeting - Monday 13th May 2019 
  

  From 7:00 p.m.  

  Memorial Hall,   

  High Street, Bovingdon  

    

  

We are pleased to welcome Keely Siddiqui Charlick, Chief 

Executive Officer, Sunnyside Rural Trust, as our guest 

speaker. Keely will be giving a presentation on the work of 

the Trust and their involvement with Bovingdon. 

Subsequent to the retirement of our Village Warden in June 2018, the Parish Council has signed a contract with 

the Sunnyside Rural Trust to undertake the warden duties and also to take on further works to improve the 

environment around the village.  Sunnyside Rural Trust was founded in 1990 as a small, horticultural project for 

young people and adults with learning disabilities. It is now a thriving charity and social enterprise, offering 

training and work experience for over 130 vulnerable people in the local community. 

 This will be followed by a talk by Mrs Sue Rose, Chairman, Hemel 

Hempstead Branch, Royal British Legion. 

The Annual Meeting of Bovingdon Parish Council will follow this presentation.  
    

 

Don’t miss this opportunity to meet your councillors, get 

an update on what’s happening in Bovingdon and have 

your say! 

Join in and be part of your community 
 

Refreshments kindly provided by Ravi Kalaiarasan of Bovingdon Village Stores and 

Mijan Choudhury of Zeera Indian Restaurant. 


